ICC Executive Committee Meeting Notes

4/28/09
Members:





Staff:

Michelle Lamers




Rosanne Griff-Cabelli

Ann Woolfolk





Peggy Miller

Tom Kelly 

Pam Reuther

Conference call has been set for June 24th ~ 3:00 ~ 5:00 to set agenda for July 28th ICC meeting.

Ann Philips will do the “Parent Presentation” section of the ICC agenda; she will discuss Family to Family Information Health Center.  Regina Huddleston could not attend due to child care issues. 

Rosanne went over the ARRA award that will be presented at the ICC meeting.  A conference call was held with Lt. Governor Matt Denn, Secretary Landgraf, Lynn Beaty, Director and other appropriate staff and  so far, everything that was presented, was approved. 

Went over April PATH goals and discussed what needs to be done.  Develop a new orientation packet, in addition to the resource book that is given to all new members.
Ann will send Peggy the updated Acronym List and it will be given out at the July meeting.  

Pam spoke with Verna about contacting Greg Lavelle regarding joining the ICC.  Verna suggested either Greg or Quinn Johnson ~ the committee decided to go with Greg Lavelle.  

Discussed revamping Birth to Three to Birth to Five ~ Marcy Kempner has discussed this with Matt Denn.  The Executive committee will ask Marcy if she will be like to participate in the next conference call and if she would like to attend the July ICC meeting.

